From: Simon Davis

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Support for SSD6300 - Rix"s Creek South Continuation of Mining Project
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 5:06:59 PM

Importance: High

To Whom it may concern,

In response to the Commissions statement on the 4 October relating to the Rix’s Creek South Continuation
of Mining Project, | would like to comment on the additional information from the Department of Planning,
Industry and Environment.

| would like it noted that there has been a comprehensive review of this project over an extended period
which resulted in a recommendation from the Department for approval in June 2019.

With all the studies, report, analysis and review of this project it is very hard to see how this project cannot
be approved.

The project has sound benefit for the local community and its work force. Strong support for this project has
been demonstrated by the local community.

| would to again express my support for this project and look forward to its approval in the not too distant
future.

Thanks Simon
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' Production Superintendent
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